
Parent workshops 2015/2016 

Through working closely with Parents and Parent Forum we discovered many parents feel more 

confident supporting their child’s learning with support from the staff from St Pauls regarding: The 

Curriculum, new methods and tip and techniques.  

In 2015/2016 each key stage offered a minimum of one workshop in the year.  

What events took place? 

• Transition meetings EYFS, KS1, LKS2, UKS2 in July 2015 

• KS1 English 5
th

 November 

• KS1 Maths 12
th

 November 

• Year 3/4 Maths 12&13
th

 November 

• EYFS reading workshop 26
th

 November 

• Coding workshops 8
th

, 10
th

 and 11
th

 December 

• UKS2 English and Maths assessment 4
th

 February  

 

Workshop  Numbers of parents attended  Quotes 

Assessment KS2 32 I am shocked what is expected 

of ______ and feel I can now 

help with the reading at home 

as I have types of questions to 

ask, thanks you.  

Coding 15 Great session. A challenge 

which I enjoyed and know 

______ did too. More sessions 

like this please. It helped me to 

understand _____ technology 

world a little more.  

EYFS reading 31 This was a very clear and 

interesting meeting where I 

have learned a lot.  

Year 3/4 maths 25 I thought was excellent. I now 

understand why _______  does 

things the way she does and 

feel confident that I'd be able 

to help. I enjoyed doing some 

of the sums myself, haven't 

work that side of the brain for a 

while! Thank you very much 

Mrs Davies. 

KS1 Maths 23 What a pleasure to see _____ 

enjoying school and so good to 

know what types of work he 



does.  

KS1 English 25 The guided reading questions 

were really useful and thank 

you for the helpful resources.  

Transition EYFS All new parents   

Transition KS1 32  

Transition LKS2 29  

Transition UKS2 28  

 

Coding workshop – enjoying sharing our learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

Ks1 reading – enjoying our parents sharing our reading lessons. 

 

 

 


